## MINUTES Dummerston Selectboard Meeting June 23, 2009

## **Unapproved**

The Dummerston Selectboard met in the basement of the Dummerston Congregational Church with representatives from area Selectboards, Windham Solid Waste Management District staff and Board of Supervisors members, area trash haulers, and members of the public.

Present were: Andrew MacFarland, Tom Bodett, Wayne Emery, Zeke Goodband Also Present were: Lou Brun, Jamaica SB; Oliver Olsen, Jamaica SB; Robert Oakes, Winhall SB; Scott Bushee, Winhall; T. David Glabach, Winhall SB Chair; Bob Rusten, Wilmington Town Manager; Tom Consolino, Wilmington SB; Pamela Cubbage, Putney WSWMD rep.; Jan Ameen, Westminster WSWMD Rep.; Jim Damato, Readsboro WSWMD Rep.; Doris Knechtel, Newfane WSWMD Rep. (Chair); Joe Kowalski, WSWMD staff; Don McCormick, Carbon Harvest Energy; Michelle Cherrier, Dummerston WSWMD Rep.; George Murray, WSWMD Exec. Director; Paul Grandmaison, WSWMD staff; Tom Kennedy, WSWMD staff; Brad King, Putney SB; Deborah and Craig Goodenough, Goodenough Rubbish; John Allen, Brattleboro SB; Reed and Sandy Cutting, Reed & Sons Rubbish; Cheryl and Tim Franklin, Franklin & Son Rubbish Removal; Betty Frye, Guilford WSWMD Rep.; Dan Toomey, Putney WSWMD Rep. (alt.); Nancy Meinhard, Wardsboro, Wswmd Rep.; Lucy Gatwick, Marlboro SB; Dennis Wiswall, Newfane SB; Dora Bouboulis, Brattleboro SB; Lester Dunklee, Dummerston WSWMD Rep. (alt.).

Andrew MacFarland called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm, facilitated introductions and invited discussion about waste management challenges facing area residents.

Extensive discussion followed. At the end of the meeting the WSWMD Planning Committee agreed to attempt to involve area Selectboards in their planning process and to try to disseminate information on a regular basis.

Submitted by:	
Wayne Emery, Clerk	
Andrew MacFarland Chair	

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.